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To: All air carriers operating flights to/from Georgia

Dear Sir/Madame,

On behalf of Georgian Civil Aviation Agency, and in addition to our previous letters, I would like to inform 
you that from the 29th of July citizens and residents of Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan, Republic of Iraq and 
Lebanese Republic will also have possibility to enter Georgia if they hold a medical certificate with negative 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) PCR test result. The certificate must be in English. The test must have been taken at 
most 72 hours before arrival. Passengers are obliged to undergo additional PCR test on the 3rd day of arrival.

Sincerely,

Givi Davitashvili
Acting Director






